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Hello , 

 

I am appalled that once again Oregonians have to fight to resist reckless logging of 

our public lands. This is especially true in light of the current political climate in 

Washington which wants to gut all environmental protections.   

It has taken years and years of dedicated negotiation with input from Oregonians and 

our voices have made it clear.  We want our forests managed very carefully and 

thoughtfully with recreation, habitat preservation, fish and clean water in mind. 

 

 I urge you to reject House Bill 3103, which would force the Department of Forestry to 

log our public forests at unsustainable levels.  This is not what Oregonians want. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Diane Frank 

 

 

 

 


